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TO: San Francisco Taxi Drivers, Medallion Holders and Color Scheme Managers  

FROM: Philip Cranna, Enforcement and Legal Affairs Manager, SFMTA Taxi Services 

DATE:  January 26, 2023 

SUBJECT:    Color Curb Hearing re: Castro Taxi Stand   
 

 
Please be advised that a Color Curb Hearing will be held tomorrow, Friday, January 27, 2023 at 
10:00am regarding the Castro Taxi Stand.  To join by phone, please dial 415-915-0757 and enter 
the code 751 195 420# 
 
The proposal is to make the current location (pictured below at (498 Castro Street) a permanent 
change.  This will require that the prior location in front of the Sausage Factory (517 Castro Street) 
be removed.   
 

Official testimonies can be 
submitted by email 
ccp@sfmta.com prior to the 
hearing. The hearing will be 
held online: 
Friday, January 27, 2023,  
at 10:00 am 
To view shared material, visit 
SFMTA.com/CCPHearing 
To join by phone, please dial 
415-915-0757  
and enter the code  
751 195 420# 
 

https://www.sfmta.com/notices/color-curb-public-hearing-notice-january-27-2023

